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Fisher Tank Company Appoints New Vice President 
  

Chester, PA, May 2, 2018 Fisher Tank Company, founded in 1948 in Chester, PA, has appointed Ken Jensen Vice 
President. 
 
The Fisher Tank Company Board of Directors appointed Ken Jensen, Vice President of Fisher Tank Company, to the 
Board at their December 15, 2017 meeting. Jensen brings more than 28 years of experience to the role. “We are so 
pleased and proud to have Ken Jensen join our Board of Directors; he brings a tremendous work ethic and depth of 
experience to our leadership team,” said Mike Szelak, Fisher Tank Company CEO and Chairman of the Board. 
 
Ken Jensen joined the Fisher Tank Company team in 1990. He was hired to work in the Chester, PA, shop’s 
maintenance department, where he started learning the tank business from the floor of the shop. His first job was 
keeping the maintenance shop clean. Jensen spent several years working in the maintenance shop gaining extensive 
knowledge of the materials, equipment and processes involved in storage tank fabrication. He became the 
Maintenance Supervisor. Jensen worked as a Project Manager for a few years and in that role, he gained experience 
working directly with tank construction projects in the field, coordinating tank erection, working with subcontractors 
and serving as a direct contact for the company’s customers.   
 
In 2004, Jensen returned to the company’s headquarters in Chester, PA, and stepped into the role of Fabrication 
Shop Superintendent. In that role, Jensen oversaw the entire tank fabrication process, including the maintenance, 
fitting, structural and plate shops, as well as shipping and receiving and managing the progress of all projects through 
materials acquisition, engineering and drawings, fabrication and transport to the jobsite.  
 
In August of 2016, Jensen was appointed Vice President of Fisher Tank Company. “Ken brings extensive knowledge to 
his role as Vice President, and to his new position as a member of the Board of Directors,” says Szelak. “His 
experience with tanks from the beginning stages of a project through to construction is an asset to the company and to 
our customers, and his dedication to this company and its people is unsurpassed. We couldn’t ask for a better leader to 
help guide us forward.” 
 
Fisher Tank Company is an employee owned (ESOP) company headquartered in Chester, PA. Fisher Tank provides 
field erected welded steel storage tanks for a wide variety of industrial applications, including power generation, bulk 
liquid storage, municipal water storage, water and waste treatment operations, chemical manufacturing, air 
transportation fuelling, fire protection and more. The Company operates fabrication facilities and offices in Chester, PA, 
and Leesville, SC, and a sales and engineering office in Cropwell, AL.  
 
 
For additional information, please visit www.FisherTank.com.  
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